VIII.

IX.

XI:

XII.

XIII.

Fannie Lee Mitchell
Caudill SWD G-32
c-108

Depth to base of the Ogallala fresh water aquifer in area
is 350':+. No known fresh water occurs below this depth in

the immediate area.

No stimulation program is planned.

Well logs are on file with the 0il Conservation Division.

Attached are water analyses from wells within the area
of review.

We have examined available geological and engineering
data and find no evidence of open faults or other
hydrological connection between the proposed disposal
zone and any underground source of drinking water.

We are contacting the offset operators within the area

of review via mail ( return receipt requested) and have
furnished them with a copy of this application. We will
furnish copies of the return receipts to the Commission
we receive them.
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